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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES

September 8, 2017
The meeting was called to order at 8:10 A.M. by Chairman Harris.  Present were Selectmen Ms. Pitt and Mrs. Paight.  Also present was Sharon Booth, Administrative Assistant.
The Selectmen interviewed candidates for the position of Administrative Assistant.  
The Selectmen discussed wall repairs needed by the Heritage Commission for the Town Pound site.  

Mrs. Paight moved and Chairman Harris seconded the motion to approve of the repair requested by the Heritage Commission of the Town Pound Wall.  Vote to approve was unanimous. 

Mrs. Paight moved and Chairman Harris seconded the motion to offer Ellen Smith the position of Administrative Assistant to the Board of Selectmen.  Vote to approve was unanimous. 

The Selectmen reviewed a sewer abatement for the filling of a pool. Further documentation will be requested from the property owner by Ms. Booth before the abatement will be approved.

The Selectmen reviewed and discussed a nuisance complaint.  The complaint was referred to the Police Deparment for action to be taken.  
Mrs. Paight moved and Chairman Harris seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. Vote was unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 10:05 A.M.  

Respectfully submitted,








Sharon Booth







Administrative Assistant
The Town of Marlborough prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, 
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